Ms. Anna Hudson

Vice President- Health Insurance Department

New Life Health Insurance Company Pvt. Ltd

Dear Ms. Hudson,

I am writing you this letter regarding my Health Insurance Appeal as mentioned in my health insurance policy number 345 which I have purchased on November 10th, 2009. Kindly find herewith copy of my attached active Health Insurance Policy for further consideration.

I have got admitted to Apollo Hospital in London on May 1st, 2010 for the surgery of my left arm for which approximated claim is around $45000 which has to be paid by the Health Insurance Company Pvt. Ltd before my discharge from the hospital. You can inform me about the required documents to initiate this process further.

Please accord priority to this issue and direct the expected funds as mentioned in policy terms and conditions to clear the dues at the earliest.

I can be contacted at hospital internal landline extension.
Thanks & Regards,
Reena Spencers
